
Dear NAHMA Member, 
 
A NAHMAnalysis which reviews affordable housing legislation introduced in the 113th Congress is now 
available at NAHMA.org. 
 
During the 113th Congress, lawmakers in the Senate and House started work on several initiatives which 
would impact the management and funding of affordable housing. Some proposed legislation would 
have benefited the affordable housing industry, while other bills would have had a negative impact.  
Unfortunately, few initiatives were actually enacted due to partisan gridlock, sequestration, and austere 
budget caps. This NAHMAnalysis breaks down the most substantial of these reform efforts and their 
current status.  
 
To view this NAHMAnalysis, please click here  
 
 

http://www.nahma.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/06/NAHMA-Analysis-Legislation-in-the-113th-Congress-FINAL1.pdf

